
From: Kate Wan 

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 5:41 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection of the land plan change 

For whom it may concern, 

I am emailing to object the construction of the two 27 and 31 storeys in height buildings 
based on the recent notice communication (please refer to the attachment). I live in the 
Richlands community and find that having the 2 buildings with this high is VERY 
AWKWARD! These 2 tall buildings are being build out of nowhere. It doesn't look nice 
and doesn't help the neighborhood given the green environment we are having in this 
peaceful community.  It makes more sense to build a lower condo like 10 floors or less 
or build a plaza with restaurants/well being shops where I find this area is lack of good 
and different varieties of restaurants.   

Once again, I am against building these 2 high storeys apartment building in this 
community ! 

Best regards 

Kate Wan 

One of the House owners of Richlands 
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